

TRACY S. DELANEY
City Clerk

City Hall, 520 Warren Street Hudson, New York 12534

TELEPHONE 518-828-1030

March 7, 2025

Thomas DePietro Common Council President City Hall 520 Warren Street Hudson, NY 12534

Dear Council President DePietro:

On March 5, 2025, this office received a petition titled "<u>Petition to Amend The Charter of the City of Hudson, NY to Reorganize the Form of City Government From a Strong Mayor Form to a Council-Manager Form"</u>.

Pursuant to New York Municipal Home Rule Law §24 and §37, I have examined said petition and I hereby certify that the petition complies with all the requirements of law.

Ran

City Clerk

cc: John Friedman, Esq. via email